Mumbai Cricket Association

From: Mumbai Cricket Association <mcacrik@mumbaicricket.com>

Sent: 16 September 2019 20:10

To: Committee of Administrators (coa@bcci.tv)

Subject: Way forward

To, Supreme Court Appointed Committee of Administrators BCCI

Dear Sir/s and Ma'am,

This is further to our email dated 12th September 2019 enclosing the letter received from Mr.D.N.Chaudhari, Electoral Officer appointed by Mumbai Cricket Association.

We hereby request you to suggest a way forward for us to proceed with holding the elections at the earliest.

Regards,

(C.S.Naik)(Prof.Dr.Unmesh Khanvilkar) C.E.O. Authorised signatory